
2022 Course Rating Chair Report


In 2021 despite Covid Public Health Orders changing constantly, smoke filled skies and unusually  
high temperatures , we were able to complete two course ratings; Riondel and Kokanee Springs.  
These ratings were completed for the men and women at Riondel and for the women at 
Kokanee Springs.  This would not have been possible without an amazing team.  Thanks to Paula 
Howe, Shelley Bumanis and Shelley Fizor. 


The team members also continued with online education via zoom.  Thanks to them for taking 
the time to participate in the session with the Ontario provincial team in April, 2021.  Kojo 
Frempong, our BC Golf Course Rating Co-ordinator was also instrumental in providing guidance 
and direction as we continued our education on the new guidelines and new documentation 
requirements.  


2022 course rating to be scheduled this year is Granite Pointe.  We will continue to do both the 
mens and womens ratings for these courses. 


If anyone is interested in learning more about becoming a course rater, we would welcome your 
interest and participation.  Please contact Joanne Drystek at jdrystek@aim.com.


Respectively submitted,


Joanne Drystek
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